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Fall Update September 18 
Information regarding court procedures, reminders, codes, round robins and 
court news can be found on the club website link: Summer 2022 court 
information. To see the latest weekly play schedule go directly to Hold My 
Court. 
 
In this update: 
 
Membership Renewal Dates 
Fall School programs are starting 
Private bookings as of Oct 1 
Proposed close dates 

 
Membership Renewal Dates and Pricing 
Our membership year for 2023 runs from Jan 1st to Dec 31st. 
New memberships for 2023 are available as early as Oct 1/22. This means 
members who join after September 30, 2022 will be active from the date 
of their payment until December 31, 2023. Members whose membership is 
already active to December 31, 2022 can pay for their 2023 membership 
anytime after September 30 and their expiry date will be updated to 
December 31, 2023. 
 
The Annual Membership Fee for 2023 is $70 (as well as $15.00 to 
Pickleball Alberta and $10.00 to Pickleball Canada) plus processing fees 
and GST where applicable. The fee for Juniors(U18) is $10.00 

 
 
 
 

https://reddeerpickleball.com/outdoor-play/
https://reddeerpickleball.com/outdoor-play/
https://holdmycourt.xyz/reserve2/index.php?date=2021-05-05&dir=reddeerpickleball&view=0&mv=0
https://holdmycourt.xyz/reserve2/index.php?date=2021-05-05&dir=reddeerpickleball&view=0&mv=0
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Fall School Programs start Sept 19 
School programs start September 19 (morning & afternoon) until 
September 28 and Oct 3. Open play courts will be limited. Check the Hold 
My Court schedule for the courts reserved for school programs. 

 
Private bookings as of Oct 1 using Hold My Court 
All programs/round robins will end on September 30 (except Merv’s RR 
will continue as long as there is interest). Members will be able to book 
private courts after September 30. Please check Hold My Court for courts 
that are available. Only members can book private courts. 
Please ensure you read the booking procedures on how to book courts 
found on the summer play link above. 

 
RDPC Pickleball Close up 
Before or around Thanksgiving the wind screens will be taken down, 
washrooms will be closed and the water will be shut off. We don't have 
an exact date yet. A team of volunteers has been assembled to do this-
thank you in advance.  
The middle set of courts(7-13) will be available until the weather is bad 
or October 30th. 
If you are staying in town and want to keep playing pickleball during the 
winter check out the facilities that offer pickleball courts (and some 
offer lessons) on the Winter Play link on our website. 
 

https://reddeerpickleball.com/indoor-play/

